
 

SCW Women's Club new members’ welcome and orientation 

We would like to welcome all new members who joined the SCW 

Women's Club during the winter. 

● Wednesday, June 7 at 10 am in the club room at the Kuentz 
Rec Center 

● Donuts and beverage will be served 
● Meet others who are looking for game groups 
● Learn about the club 
● Learn about monitoring 
● Learn about volunteering opportunities 

 

 

All members are welcome to join the orientation to have a monitoring 

refresher and re-connect with the club.  


